Welcome to the new site
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| have spent the last week or so upgrading the website. There are still a few tweaks to be made
here and there with the layout and content, but hopefully the site itself should perform better
than the old one. | have kept the 'blog' view design, having not yet found an easier and more
presentable way of displaying the articles. The facebook recommend and share buttons are not
displayed on the front page at present, but these can still be accessed when viewing a single
article. This is achieved by clicking on an article's title link. Over the next few days | will also be
redesigning the newsletter. | would appreciate your suggestions or criticisms as how to improve

the site. Thanks again!




